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communication that refers to a clearly 
identified candidate for Federal office 
(regardless of whether a candidate for 
State or local office is also mentioned 
or identified), and that promotes or 
supports any candidate for that Fed-
eral office, or attacks or opposes any 
candidate for that Federal office (re-
gardless of whether the communication 
expressly advocates a vote for or 
against a candidate) unless the funds 
consist of Federal funds that are sub-
ject to the limitations, prohibitions, 
and reporting requirements of the Act. 

See definition of public communication 
at 11 CFR 100.26 

§ 300.72 Federal funds not required for 
certain communications (2 U.S.C. 
441i(f)(2)). 

The requirements of section 11 CFR 
300.71 shall not apply if the public com-
munication is in connection with an 
election for State or local office, and 
refers to one or more candidates for 
State or local office or to a State or 
local officeholder but does not pro-
mote, support, attack, or oppose any 
candidate for Federal office. 
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